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June 22 2004

Ms. Jean Jewell , Secretary
Idaho Public Utilities Commission
472 W. Washington
Boise , Idaho 83702

Re: Case No. GNR-T-O4-4
aCMC, Inc. Voluntary Payment

Dear Ms. Jewell

Pursuant to the requirement of Commission Order No. 29527 I am transmitting OCMC' s check
in the amount of $15 000.00 for delivery by you to the State Treasurer.

I would appreciate receiving an acknowledgement that the check has been received by you.

Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours

McDEVITT & MILLER LLP
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Ann Bermard , OCMC


